NOTICE OF HEARING ON AGREEMENT FOR PRIVATE DEVELOPMENT
BY AND BETWEEN THE CITY OF POLK CITY, IOWA AND DEER HAVEN
LAND COMPANY, LLC

TO: ALL CITIZENS AND ALL PARTIES IN INTEREST WHO, UNDER THE
PROVISIONS OF THE IOWA CODE, AND UNDER THE ORDINANCES OF
THE CITY OF POLK CITY, IOWA, MAY BE ENTITLED TO NOTICE OF AN
AGREEMENT FOR PRIVATE DEVELOPMENT BY AND BETWEEN THE CITY
OF POLK CITY, IOWA AND DEER HAVEN LAND COMPANY, LLC AND TO
ALL OTHER PERSONS WHO MAY BE AFFECTED BY OR INTERESTED IN
SUCH PROPOSAL.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, on the 14th day of August 2017, at 6:30 P.M., in
the Council Chamber, City Hall, Polk City, Iowa, a public hearing will be held by the
City Council for the purpose of considering a proposed Agreement for Private
Development By and Between the City of Polk City, lowa and Deer Haven Land
Company, LLC.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, you may obtain a copy of the proposed
Agreement at the City Clerk’s office, City Hall, Polk City, lowa.

YOU ARE FURTHER AND SPECIFICALLY NOTIFIED that the said Agreement
will be presented for hearing before the City Council at the time and place aforesaid,
and that at such time and place, all parties in interest and citizens shall have an
opportunity to be heard.

ATTEST:
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_leé/(}i-bbons, City Clerk




